
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Friday 28th June 2024 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
                                                                                                                                       
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 

 
S2-5 End of Term:  

Term ends on Friday at 12.50pm and resumes for all pupils on Wednesday 14th August. 
Have a great summer holiday and I wish you all well in session 24/25!! 

Mr Dempster 
 

S2-5 Mr Dempster’s Retirement:  
Friday 28th June is my last day as Head Teacher of Boroughmuir High School. 
Being Head Teacher of this great school has been an honour and a privilege. 
The strength of community and ethos that we have in Boroughmuir is exceptional and having 
that is down to the collective efforts of our incredible staff, parents, and pupils. 
Thank you all, for all you have done in supporting the school and me personally over the 
years.  
Last weeks’ whole school assembly was just incredible and was a great illustration of just how 
great our school is and why I will miss you all so much. 

Mr Dempster 
 
S2-5 Interested in Wild Spaces?: To celebrate 60 years of the Scottish Wildlife Trust, we’re 

inviting you to tell your story of Scotland’s wildlife and wild places via a creative mini project. If 
you are interested in entering this competition, see Mr Das room 2-04 1st break. 

Mr Das 
 

S2-5 Joyful June 2024: Notice how positive emotions are contagious between people.   
Ms O’Thy 

 
 

   Duty Head – C Braisby 


